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Dear Parents/Carers 

FABS Update 

As you will be aware costs of food and energy have been rising, due to this we have taken the difficult 

decision to make a small increase to the price of Breakfast and After School Club with effect from 3rd 

September 2024. 

Breakfast Club sessions will increase from £6.00 to £7.00 

After School Club session will increase from £12.00 to £13.00 

As part of the decision to increase the cost we have compared our prices with other providers, both 

within our local area and further afield. When doing this it is important  to consider both the timings that 

the provision is open for and the offer that is provided, i.e. full meals as opposed to a simple snack.   

We therefore believe that we are offering a competitive price and value for money.  

We hope that you understand the need to increase the prices to enable us to continue to offer a high 

quality wrap around care provision for the children of St John’s. 

If you have any queries please contact Mrs Longworth at fabsbookings@st-johns.stockport.sch.uk 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
The FABS Committee 
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